
 
 

 

 
 
 

“Working together to fulfil potential” 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Re: Changes to data protection law 

 
You may be aware that from 25th May 2018, the rules around data protection are changing. The 'General 
Data Protection Regulation' (GDPR) will change how we can use your child’s personal data and keep it 
safe, and will also strengthen your rights over your own personal data. 

The point of this is to make sure sensitive or private information about yourselves and your children stays 
safe. Whilst it is similar to the current Data Protection Act in many ways, there are a few differences, so 
we need to make a few in order to be compliant. 

As a result, we have updated our privacy notice. Please find a copy attached. 

As part of our work to comply with the GDPR, we also require parents to re-consent to us using 
photographs/videos of your child for different areas of school life. We enclose our new consent form with 
this letter and would appreciate your co-operation in completing the form and returning to school by 
Friday 8th June 2018. 

If you have any questions about how the GDPR affects you, or how our school is preparing, you can 
contact our Data Protection Officer, Diane Brown, by email d.brown@datasmartdps.com.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

C.Moore 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
Please complete and return this slip to school by Friday 8th June 2018.  Thank you. 
 
 
  
Child’s Name ______________________________________      Year Group__________________ 
 
 
 
I have received a copy of James Brindley Community Primary School’s Privacy Notice 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: __________________________________ Date: ____________ 


